
 

MEMORANDUM 

CC-24-112 

 
 
Item Type: Informational Memorandum 

Prepared For: Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

Date: May 15, 2024 

From: Economic Development Advisory Commission 

Through: Julie Engebretsen, Community Development Director 

Background 

As part of the budget process for FY 24/25, Council voted down a $15,000 annual request to fund the 
Homer Small Business Advisor of the Alaska Small Business Development Center (AKSBDC). 
Thereafter, the Kenai Peninsula Borough was able to increase funding to the AKSBDC, which helped 
close the budget gap for FY 24. The City Council subsequently approved $10,000 via ordinance 23-50. 
The City Council provided financial support via budget amendment for FY ‘s 22, 23 and 24.  

The AKSBDC funding is not a line item in the City budget; rather it has been requested and funded as 
a separate ordinance for each of the last 3 budget cycles. Funding initially was in the amount of 
$25,000 (FY 22), but through increased Borough contributions, $12,000 is now the amount needed to 
sustain this service in Homer. 

The Economic Development Advisory Commission values having a local small business advisor, and 
recommends funding the AKSBDC in the amount of $12,000. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Include $12,000 in the FY 25 budget to fund the Homer Business Advisor Position of the AKSBDC. 
 
Attachments 
EDC Staff Report, 4/9/24 
EDC minutes excerpt 4/9/24 meeting 
 



 

MEMORANDUM 

  

 
Funding for Alaska Small Business Homer Business Advisor 

 
Item Type: Action Memorandum 

Prepared For: Economic Development Advisory Commission 

Date: April 9, 2024 

From: Julie Engebretsen, Community Development Director 

Background 

As part of the budget process for FY 24/25, Council voted down a $15,000 annual request to fund the 
Homer Small Business Advisor position of the Alaska Small Business Development Center (AKSBDC). 
Council later approved $10,000 for FY 24, which ends July 1.  

The City has begun the process to amend the budget for any changes to FY 25. A City contribution of 
$12,000 will support the continued presence of a part time business advisor in Homer.   

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Recommend the City Council fund the AKSBDC Homer Business Advisory in the amount of $12,000 for 
FY 25. 
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